GRADUATE COUNCIL

Minutes of the Meeting of September 10, 2009

3:30 p.m., The Loft of the Guillot University Center
The Graduate Council met at 3:30 p.m. on Thursday, September 10, 2009, in the Loft of the Guillot University Center.  Dr. Linda Armstrong, Chairperson, presided.  The following members were present:  Dr. Lynn Aquadro, Dr. Tim Carter, Dr. Kerry Gatlin, Dr. Daniel Hallock (and as proxy for Brett King), Dr. Donna Jacobs, Dr. Teresa Leonard, Dr. Linda Lewis, Ms. Kelly Richardson, Ms. Amy Ryder, Dr. Chizuru Saeki, Dr. John Thornell, Dr. Sue Wilson, and Ms. Christine Yao.
Approval of the minutes of the meetings of July 16 and August 24, 2009


Dr. Leonard moved approval and Dr. Aquadro seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.

Appoint Vice Chair
Dr. Teresa Leonard made a motion to nominate Dr. Lynn Aquadro and Dr. Lewis seconded the motion.  No additional nominations were made, and Dr. Aquadro was declared elected by acclamation.

Status of removal of Graduate Council from shared governance structure

Dr. Armstrong noted that changes have been made to the Shared Governance Document that include the removal of the Graduate Council and the Undergraduate Curriculum Committee from the shared governance structure.  The proposed changes are before the Administration for approval and will ultimately be approved by the Board of Trustees.  Until that approval occurs, the Graduate Council will continue to function as a part of the shared governance structure.  This was an information item that required no action from the Graduate Council.
Consideration of the request from the Department of History and Political Science for a new course, HI 699

Dr. Carter moved approval and Dr. Hallock seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.

Information Item:  College of Arts and Sciences and College of Education Readmissions Committee Decisions


This was an information item that required no action from the Graduate Council.

Consideration of the Graduate Faculty Application for Mr. Leslie Johnson (adjunct faculty member in criminal justice)

Dr. Saeki moved approval and Dr. Lewis seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.

Upon motion by Dr. Lewis and second by Dr. Carter, the meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m.







______________________________________







Linda Armstrong, Chairperson
